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Dear Dr. Garcia:

The Joint Committee on Higher Education in South Texas will
hold a public hearing in Corpus Christi on June 29, 1988,
at 9:30 a.m. at the Warren Theatre on the campus of Corpus
Christi State University. The hearing will be held for the
purpose of gathering the testimony of representatives of
local institutions of higher education as well as community
organizations regarding ways of strengthening higher
education degree program offerings and funding at institu-
tions in the Coastal Bend.

As co-chairmen of the Committee, we invite you to testify
before the members at the June 29 hearing. We would partic-
ularly appreciate your testimony regarding the importance of
providing greater opportunity in higher education for
students from the Corpus Christi and Kingsville area and
throughout South Texas.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us or

Robert Taylor of the Texas Legislative Council, who is
providing central staff support for the study.

CARLOS F. TRUAN EDDIE CA
State Senator State Representative
District 20 District 35

Staff Contact: Robert Taylor, Texas Legislative Council
P.O. Box 12128; Austin, Texas 78711; (512) 463-1151
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